






















I had submitted comments earlier during the initial comments back in December and I am still not in favor of speed 
bumps, please see those comments.  After looking at the  diagrams, I see three speed bumps in the section between 
Broadway and North Circle and two from North Circle to Rollins. Do we need that many?  Wouldn't four be adequate or 
even three for the entire street? One at the north end of the street, one at the intersection of North Circle and one at the
 south end of the street.  Based on the diagram, one of the speed bumps listed to be in front of 308 Maplewood is 
actually on or at the edge of 210 Maplewood (my house- 210 and 308 are next to each other). With three cars and a 
boat /trailer in the driveway we park the two big vehicles on the street and depending on final location, I would end up 
parking on or just past the speed bump.  Having lived on Maplewood for 40+ years, the traffic speed is no better or 
worse than it has always been. With fewer students living on the west side of town, the traffic is actually not as fast as it
used to be. I am not a believer in a solution looking for a problem. Could those funds not be put to better use filling the 
numerous pot holes around town or some other truly critical road project?  You are welcome to call me if you have 
questions at 573-268-5860.
Thanks,
Caroline Lanham

Caroline Lanham Lanhamc@missouri.edu

210 Maplewood Drive

Columbia MO 65203
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